Office of Public Affairs
Telephone 901 / 9894611

J Fr eea' -Ha rdeman COI lege Henderson, Tennessee 38340

April 26, 1978

Mr. & Mrs. Dean Hoggatt
210 W. Michigan Street
La Grange, IN 46761

Dear Dean, Telma, lLesly, Jean, and Brian:

It was surely a pleasure to be with you folks in the recent gospel
meeting. I appreciate very much the good meal in your home and
all your kind hospitality. I am especially grateful to you all
for the ride to the airport. 1 made the trip home just fine.

I hope all continues well with you all in the work there. I

shall look forward to having any of you come for the lectureship
that can work it out.

Keep up the good work.
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